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 RECEPTION YEAR 1  
 INFANT WEEKLY 

TROPHY 
Harrison Ivy  

 Year 2 Year 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

STAR OF THE 

WEEK 

CERTIFICATE 

Hugo Bax Enzo Agamveer Annabelle Ella 

 

NUMBOTS 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2  
Clever Cubs Wise Owls SuperStars CleverComet

s 

Allana Sophia Amber Dachuan Miraya  

TIMES TABLES 

ROCK STARS - 

these children 

earned the most 

coins on TTRS in 

their year group 

this week.  

YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Amber Miraya 
Atulya 3K 

Clemmie 3L 

Elisa 4L 

Mahira 4M 

Jed 5G 

Mateen 5R 

Temi   6O 

Zero 6P 

ATTENDANCE No class achieved 100% attendance this week. 



ROSH HASHANAH 

 During Wednesday’s assembly, Mrs Busby spoke to the junior children about the Jewish New Year, Rosh 

Hashanah.  and explained the importance of the shofar, the synagogue, and the special traditions and 

celebrations that take place at this time of year.  The children enjoyed learning how families come 

together to mark the beginning of a new year.   

We wish all our Jewish families ‘Gmar Chatima Tovah’ for Yom Kippur next week. 

RECEPTION VISION & HEARING SCREENING 

On Tuesday, a team from the NHS visited school to carry out vision and hearing screening on the 

reception children, unless parents had declined the invitation.  The team was very impressed with our 

lovely children and their impeccable behaviour.   

ISA NORTH FOOTBALL 

On Monday, a Year 3 and 4 team played in the 

ISA North football tournament at The Grange 

School in Hartford.  The team played some 

lovely football in the group stage and qualified 

for the quarter-finals.  Despite playing with 

great determination, the team failed to progress 

to the semi-final.  Congratulations to Tom, Joe, 

Alex, Max, Dylan, Teddie, Cillian and Isaac.  

Many thanks to Mrs Gueye, Mrs McAteer and 

Mrs Solanki for their help with transport and 

for supporting the team. 

SCHOOL LIBRARIANS 

After applying for the job of school 

librarian, these avid readers were chosen 

for the role. They will be responsible for 

keeping the library running during 

lunchtime so that pupils of Hale Prep can 

enjoy the wonderful space during their 

break time. Well done to Imogen, Amelie, 

Lily, Zero, Emaan, Eloise, Keeva, Poppy, 

George and Martin! 



ALTRINCHAM SSP SMALLER SCHOOLS FOOTBALL 

LEAGUE 

Well done to the Year 6 and 5 team who played 4 games 

in the Altrincham SSP Smaller Schools Football League. 

They won 1, drew 2, and lost 1, only conceding in one of 

their games. A fantastic effort by the team, and thanks 

to parents for their support. 

YEAR 4 ENJOY AFTERNOON AT TIMPERLEY SPORTS CLUB 

On Wednesday afternoon, Year 4 pupils walked over to Timperley and participated in activities 

organised by the sports club, assisted by sports leaders from Blessed Thomas Holford School. 

The children took part in cricket, hockey, and lacrosse, as well as enjoying some fun races. 


